
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Gudmund Lee and I am an LCSW operating my own private practice in the Portland Metro 
area. My business and livelihood has been adversely affected by the COVID-19 crisis. I am having to 
move fully to telemedicine appointments for my clients, with no guarantee of payment from insurance 
companies, and lacking clear guidelines as to how this crisis will be handled. I will have to continue to 
pay rent for my business and student loans, with no guarantee of steady income. Any help you can 
provide to see us through this crisis will be appreciated! 
 
Sincerely, 
Gudmund Lee, LCSW 
Willamette Family Counseling Center 
 


